
Today the whole school came together to celebrate World Children's Day 2020. Over the last few 

weeks our Year 11 students have been busy planning for this event together with our new Global 

Campus Ambassadors and myself.  

 

Students and staff came to school dressed in blue and were greeted on arrival by balloons and a 

celebration banner at our school entrance. During the day our Secondary and Upper Primary students 

had the opportunity to take over teachers' lessons and this was captured by our new Global Campus 

Photographer, who you will read more about in next week's newsletter. There were opportunities to 



teach our Early Years, Primary and Secondary students, as well as shadow our office staff in 

Marketing, IT and Transportation. There was even an opportunity to be the Principal for part of the 

day! Our students enjoyed sending appreciation notes to each other and every student has designed a 

link for our whole school paperchain, which will be displayed in our main building.  

 

Students can find more activities linked to World Children's Day by logging onto Global Campus 

Online and following the links from the Social Impact section. There are a range of activities covering 

skills in cultural awareness, creativity and critical thinking. 

 

Zoë Casson 

Global Campus Lead China 
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